
P E G A S U S
SPINE & JOINT INSTITUTE

Pegasus Spine and Joint is pleased 
to announce the addition of

Dr. Carll to our team.  

Dr. Carll is extensively ski l led in the 
latest surgical techniques to 

provide optimal outcomes. Dr. Carll 
assesses and diagnoses spine 
conditions before creating a 

customized treatment plan to treat 
the patient 's spinal conditions, 

restore their function, and improve 
their quality of l i fe.

(214) 702-5855

www.pegasuspain.com

INTRODUCING 
DR. KENDALL CARLL, MD

BOARD CERTIFIED SPINE SURGEON
Fellowship Trained


